
Sister Parish News of New Pastor 
 

Farewells and Greetings In La Sagrada Familia 
Tuesday 25th June 2019 

On Sunday, June 23, La Sagrada Familia, the parish in Sabana Yegua 
(Dominican Republic) where the Community of St. Paul has been present since 
2003, welcomed Bishop José Grullón for a special tribute and thank you to Fr. 
Juan Manuel Camacho for his 7 years of priestly service to this community, that 
have now come to an end. The Eucharist was presided by the Bishop, followed 
by a celebration and reception. The Bishop also took advantage of the Mass to 
welcome and install Fr. Michael Wolfe, who from now on will be the pastor of 
La Sagrada familia, working alongside with the group of lay missionaries from 
the Community of St. Paul who are there. Starting this summer, Fr. Juan Manuel 
will serve as associate pastor of St. Patrick, St. Richard and St. Edward parishes 
in Racine, Wisconsin. 


